
 
Website:  www.berkshirehillscivic.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/berkshirehillscivic 

Hello Berkshire Hills neighbors!  

On Sunday April 16th the board, consisting of the following members, met and are planning the following 

for our development. 

Your all-volunteer board members are: 

Art Carr-President                                              Larry Cutright- Vice President 

Mike Faust- Secretary                                        Joe Rizzo- Treasurer 

Paul Olinick- Board Member    Dale Flor- Board Member 

Josh Howard- Board Member 

We continue to compile a list of services with contact information from neighborhood residents.   

Interior house cleaning- Colden Cleaning- Brayden Zell and Colby Estep @ 717-461-2216 

Babysitting- MacKenzie @  717-961-9140 and Nicollette Guzick Babysitting @ 443-655-0526 

Welding- Kirby Richard @ 843-810-3711 

Computer troubleshooting- Daniel Cutright @717-805-8387 

Automotive and mechanical work- Dan Ney @717-448-7743 

Handyman- Arik Voigt @ 717-880-3610 

Electrician- Josh Faulkner @ 717-275-2112 

Let’s add to the list.  It may include house sitting, mowing grass and landscaping, washing cars, pet walking, 

snow shoveling, etc.  Please contact a board member with any services you can provide and thank you.  

 We continue discussing ideas on fund raising efforts.  The collection of our voluntary $30 annual dues 

maintains Kiehn Park and pays for the electric bill, mowing and landscaping, insurance and other 

costs, but beyond that raising extra funds will expand activities for our neighborhood.  Again we 

welcome your suggestions.  Please do not hesitate to contact us with your ideas. 

 We will replace the wood slats in our park benches. They are currently somewhat of a hazard.  

 We have planned for the BHCA neighborhood yard sale for Friday May 19th and Saturday May 20th 

from 8am -3pm. Please prepare and make plans for any interest you may have.  Signage will be placed 

outside our development in early May, encouraging and directing interest to our neighborhood thru 

those days.  Further with that we plan to have a fund raising bake sale those days and we encourage 

our neighborhood residents to donate bake goods for sale.  We ask that you securely package items 
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in single-size portions and drop them off on Thursday May 18th with Larry Cutright at 17 Sheffield 

Drive.  Thank you for your help.    

 On June 3rd at 6pm, we urge you to attend our next meeting set at the park pavilion to review and 

update the BHCA by-laws. We welcome your thoughts and participation.  

Please refer to the neighborhood sign at the intersection of Creek and Junction Roads for information on 

upcoming events and points of interest.  Do not hesitate to contact any board member with any concerns 

you may have regarding upcoming events. We encourage our neighbors’ input.  

Thank you for your time and THINK SPRING… A great time of year. 


